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Dear Minister, 

I have today finished hearing submissions from core participants about the evidence 
we have considered and the recommendations that should follow.   

Having reflected on the submissions made to me in writing in December and orally 
over the last three weeks, I have decided that it would be appropriate to make a 
further interim report about the Compensation Framework Study by Sir Robert 
Francis KC.   

As you may know, the Inquiries Act 2005 makes provision for the publication of 
reports.  I confirm that it would be my preference to accept responsibility for 
arranging publication of both this interim report and, in due course, the full report. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Sir Brian Langstaff 


